Board of Education Meeting Question – March 22, 2016

Can the Franklin High School parking lot be paved in time for graduation?

It is not feasible given the short amount of time left in the school year to contract for the repaving of areas in the Franklin High School parking lot in time for the June 23, 2016 graduation. The district team including Franklin High School Administration as well as key central office personnel are working with the community and the Franklin Township Police Department to ensure that traffic and parking at the ceremony goes smoothly. District maintenance staff will be patching several areas of the parking lot at the high school and shortly after graduation there is a plan in place to repave the back lot (parking lot nearest to the events lobby entrance) and portions of the side driveways leading to the back lot.